Centennial Community Desk

To celebrate the marvelous Centennial achievement and honor the community's loyalty and support of the library, the circulation desk will be updated to enhance efficiencies and streamline the increasing demands of library circulation.

We are looking for hard wood lumber in a wide variety of species, ranging from a foot long on up to a full board or two, and in thicknesses up to 2 1/2".

The hardwood lumber needs to be dropped off by May 2010 at:

The Wood Cycle of Wisconsin Inc.

1239 South Fish Hatchery Road

Oregon, WI 53575

Phone: (608) 835-8462

If anyone has an unusual species still in log form, please contact Paul Morrison, owner of *Wood Cycle*, as soon as possible, as the drying time will be longer.

Each piece of wood lumber will be identified as to its species, the story behind it and the person or family who donated it to the project. Monetary donations will also be greatly appreciated. These generous gifts will all be recorded in a memorial booklet to honor the Centennial achievement and the community who built it. The installation date is projected for fall 2010.

There will be a dedication and ribbon cutting ceremony during the Library's Birthday Party on October 9, 2010.

Everyone is invited!